
 
 
 
 

 
 

BASEPOINT OFFERS FREE OFFICE SPACE TO  
CHARITIES AND START-UPS 

 
 
The ACT Foundation’s principle subsidiary Basepoint, a leading provider of flexible workspace, 
is providing a package of special offers on a space available basis to charities, social 
enterprises and new start up businesses.  This initiative is part of its ongoing programme of 
advancing community development in the areas in which it has a presence. 
 
Brian Andrews, Executive Director, said, “Helping develop sustainable communities within the 
areas that we operate is fundamental to the ethos of Basepoint and our parent charity The ACT 
Foundation.  The work that charities and other social enterprises undertake in our 
neighbourhoods is a key part of developing sustainable communities as is job creation through 
the start up of new businesses. 
 
Our offers will help organisations in these areas control their overheads at a time when they are 
under immense pressure.  Our hope is that during their time with us they will grow and flourish 
into successful enterprises supporting their local communities.” 
 
Under the terms of the offer charities and other not-for-profit and social enterprises are being 
offered free office space with no deposit required for twelve months across the majority of the 
Basepoint portfolio.  The offer is open to any such organisation that has been registered for at 
least twelve months and participating centres are making available up to 2000 sq ft on a first 
come, first served basis.   
 
New businesses just starting up or moving from home are being offered free office space for six 
months, with the significant benefit of no deposit.  Eligibility extends to those enterprises that 
employ no more than two people and are currently either working from home or about to start 
up.  The offer is of offices of up to 250 sq ft per business.  Terms and conditions apply, but 
organisations taking advantage of either promotion will have full use of the centres and their 
state-of-the-art facilities and benefit from the support and advice available from the on-site 
management teams. 
 
Charities and start-ups interested in finding out more should contact their local centre manager.  
Full details can be found at www.basepoint.co.uk  
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Notes and contacts overleaf.../ 

NOTES FOR EDITORS 
 
Basepoint specialises in the development and operation of flexible business, innovation and 
enterprise centres. These centres provide comprehensive accommodation and support 
infrastructure packages to new and early-stage companies within a supportive and secure 
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environment. The company operates both wholly- and part-owned centres as well as managing 
facilities on behalf of public sector bodies. Group operations currently extend across Southern 
England and the Midlands, with additional opportunities under assessment across the UK.   
 
Basepoint is a wholly-owned subsidiary of the ACT Foundation, a leading grant-making charity 
dedicated to improving the quality of life of those in need. The ACT Foundation derives its 
income from a substantial and diversified property portfolio of which Basepoint is a major 
constituent. 
www.basepoint.co.uk 
www.theactfoundation.co.uk 
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Matt Johnson 
ClearLine Communications Ltd 
01962 820358 
matt@clearlinecommunications.co.uk  


